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Notice is hereby given that the Xatśūll First Nation held a Nomination Meeting on April 22, 
2025, in accordance with the Xatśūll Election Code 2024, for the purpose of nominating 
candidates for the Offices of two (2) Tkwekw’enmiple7 (Councillors) for the ensuing term 
of office. 

 

In the matter of the 2025 Xatśūll First Nation Election, the 
following candidates are declared elected by acclamation: 

TO THE OFFICE OF TK̓WENMÍPLE7 (COUNCILLOR) 

SELLARS, KELLY 

WILLIAM, NOELLA 

 
The above-named candidates were duly nominated and seconded at the Nomination 
Meeting. As the only nominees to complete the requirements for candidacy, they are 
hereby declared elected to the Office of Tk̓wenmíple7 (Councillor). 
 

There will be no vote, as this election is now concluded. 
 

 
Dated April 29, 2025.        

Brett Bilyk, Electoral Officer. 


